
  IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• May 14 — Mother’s Day 
    Children’s Choir 11:00 am 
 

• May 18 — Seniors Ministry Trip 9:00 am 
    Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
 

• May 21 — Graduate Recognition 11:00 am 
     Royal Rangers & Mpact Girls Ministry Awards  
     Ceremony 6:00 pm 
 

• May 29 — Memorial Day 
 

• June 19-22 — Keepers of the Kingdom VBS 5:30-8:00 pm 
 

• June 26-30 — Youth Camp at Camp Timberlake 
 

• July 17-21 — Kids Camp at Camp Timberlake 
 

GRADUATE RECOGNITION 
 

We will be honoring our 2023 graduates next Sunday morning at 
11:00 am.  Following the service, there will be a luncheon in the 
Family Life Center for the graduates and their families. 
 

AWARDS CEREMONY 
 

Our Royal Rangers and Mpact Girls Ministry Awards Ceremony is 
next Sunday evening, May 21st at 6:00 pm.  We encourage everyone 
to come out and see what these kids have achieved over the past 
year.  

 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

 

We are collecting box fans during the month of May to help support 
“Something for Alex,” a nonprofit organization that aims to change 
the world one small act of kindness at a time.  The box fans will be 
donated to families who don’t have central air conditioning to help 
keep them cool during the summer months.  Donations can also be 
made to support the purchasing of more fans.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Phil Wortz · Rev. Mike Taylor 

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 
www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

 
 
 
 
 

May 14, 2023 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOTHER’S DAY FLOWERS 
 

The flowers at the Welcome Center are placed in honor of Joy 
Bonds and Teri Lewis by Allen and Jason Bonds.  The flowers in 
the sanctuary are placed in honor of Joy Bonds, Teri Lewis and all 
of the women in the church who have and continue to pour into 
the lives of the children at First Assembly. 

 
NEW BABY 

 

Congratulations to Kaycie & Jerry Wells on the birth of their son, 
Maxey Kenneth, born on April 17th.  Maternal grandparents are 
Callie Patterson and the late Ken Patterson.  Paternal grandparents 
are Bubba & Jean Wells and Duane & Susan Hayunga.  

 
SENIORS MINISTRY 

 

The Seniors Ministry is going to Greenville, SC this Thursday leav-
ing from the church at 9:00 am.  Plans are to visit Reedy Falls, eat 
at Smoke on the Water and shop a little.  If time permits, they will 
go to Pretty Place Chapel.  Sign-up today if you plan to attend.  
See Dovie Reed for more information. 

 
VBS VOLUNTEERS 

 

We are still in need of volunteers to help us with our Keepers of 
the Kingdom VBS June 19-22 from 5:30-8:00 pm.  Sign-up at the 
Welcome Center if you are able to help with any of the needed  
areas.  
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